
January 25, 2017 
The Council met at City Hall at 5:00 PM on the above date for a budget workshop.  Mayor James Drahos was present and presided at 
the meeting.  Council members present were Penny Kula, Robert Malone, William Mulholland, Stephanie Vislisel, and Steven Carpenter 
(by phone).  Also present was Jason Houghtaling. 
 
Budget items discussed:  Maintenance and repair of snow plow  Maintenance and repair of City truck  Wage increase for City Clerk; scaled wage for public works employee  New park equipment  Septic fill on lot adjacent to City Hall 
 
The following appointments were confirmed: 

City Attorney: Kevin Shea 
Plumbing Inspector: James Drahos 
Electrical Inspector: City of Marion 
Framing Inspector: Carlyle Bys 
Public Works Director: Jared Vogeler 
Planning & Zoning Chair: George Pate 
EMA Representative: James Drahos 
Park Commissioner: Penny Kula 
Zoning Commissioner: Bob Malone 
Mayor Pro Tem: Bill Mulholland 

 
 
Workshop adjourned at 7:45 PM. 
 Lisa Berry 
Clerk 


